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Dear Colleagues,  

We take great pleasure in inviting you to the 10th Portuguese Finance Network 

Conference (PFN2018). The conference will take place 2–4 July 2018 in Lisbon, 

Portugal, and the event will be hosted by ISCTE - Instituto Universitário de Lisboa.  

On behalf of the Organising Committee, we invite you to join PFN2018. Papers in all 

areas of finance are welcome, namely: corporate finance; investments; options, futures 

and other derivatives; financial institutions and markets; and international finance.  

For more information please visit our webpage http://pfn18.iscte-iul.pt 

For comments and inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us at pfn18@iscte-iul.pt 

or visit the conference site.  
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We look forward to meeting you in Lisbon.  

Yours sincerely, 

10th PFN 2018 Organising Committee  

Important Dates 
Paper submission  Until 23th April (23:59 GMT)  

Author's notification  17th May 2018  

Deadline for early registration fee  Until 2nd June 2018  

Deadline for late registration  Until 17th June 2018  

Conference dates  2-4 July 2018  

 

  

 

 

 


